
 

 

Memorandum 

To: Vendors Responding to Request for Proposal (RFP) Number 4243 for the Mississippi 
Division of Medicaid (DOM) 

From: Craig P. Orgeron, CPM, Ph.D. 

Date: January 29, 2025 

Subject:  Rescind Award 

Contact Name: Khelli Reed 

Contact Phone Number:  601-432-8194 

Contact E-mail Address:  Khelli.Reed@its.ms.gov 

 

 

Regarding Information Technology Services (ITS) RFP Number 4243 for an Interoperability, Data 
Lake, and APIs (IDA) Solution for the Mississippi Division of Medicaid (DOM), please be advised 
that the award for this RFP is being rescinded, and the RFP is being cancelled. 
 
ITS and DOM thank you for your participation in the RFP process. 
 

cc: ITS Project File Number 44440 

 


